
BOARD OF MAYOR AND ALDERMEN 
CITY OF SEVIERVILLE, TENNESSEE 

March 8, 2024 
 
 A called meeting of the Board of Mayor and Aldermen of the City of Sevierville, Tennessee, was 
held at the Sevierville Civic Center, 130 Gary Wade Boulevard, Sevierville, Tennessee, on March 8, 2024 at 
9:00 AM. 
 
 There were present and participating at the meeting: 

Robbie Fox, Mayor  
Wayne Helton, Alderman 
Devin Koester, Vice Mayor 
Travis L. McCroskey, Alderman 
Joey Ohman, Alderman 
Mitch Rader, Alderman 
 
Senior Staff present: 
Tracy Baker, Asst. City Administrator 
Corey Divel, Development Director 
Martha Norris, Convention Center Director 
Bob Parker, Parks & Recreation Director 
Dustin Smith, Deputy City Administrator 
Doug Tarwater, Public Works Director 
Russell Treadway, City Administrator 
 
Mayor Fox chaired the meeting with Shelly Franklin as secretary of the meeting.   
 

PUBLIC FORUM 
Mayor Fox opened the public forum section of the meeting.  There being no comments, the public 

forum was closed. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
A motion was made by Alderman Rader and seconded by Alderman McCroskey to remove the 

agenda item regarding a joint lease with Sevier County for a downtown parking lot from the “table” for 
Board consideration.  Motion carried.  A motion was made by Vice Mayor Koester and seconded by 
Alderman Rader to approve the two year parking lot lease for the period beginning March 1, 2024 at a rate 
of $200,000.00 per year.  Motion carried. 
  
 There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 9:02 AM. 
 
 
Approved: ____________________________________ 

Robbie Fox, Mayor 
 
Attest:  ____________________________________           

 Lynn K. McClurg, City Recorder 


